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15 January 2020
Dear Parents / Guardians,
Rome Trip February 2020 - Change of Dates

It has come to our attention today that the travel agents have booked the wrong dates for the
above trip. The dates booked, and therefore the revised dates for the trip are:

Friday 14 February to Monday 17 February

As these dates coincide with half term we hope that your son/daughter will still be able to take part
in the trip.

Information Evening

| will be holding an information evening for parents and students on Monday 27 January at
4:30pm in the Drama Studio to go over final details for the trip.

Yours sincerely

Mr I | Owen
Classics Department
ilo@bws.wilts.sch.uk
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